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DATED:     06 DECEMBER 2024 

TO:  ALL EMPLOYERS PARTICIPANTS IN THE DRC HIGHVELD 

NOTICE:    DRC HIGHVLED OFFICES CLOSURE 

PRIORITY:   HIGH 

 

Dear Employers 

 

Please note that the DRC Highveld offices will be closed on Friday, the 13th of December 2024 

for their annual year-end function. 

 

If there are any urgent matters, please contact MIBCO head-office at 0861 664 226. 

 

The DRC Highveld Team 
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